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Robocall from Superintendent Cook  
 
Good morning, this is Andrew Cook with the Hartford Central School District.  Late last 
night it was brought to my attention that there is a concern in our food delivery chain for 
Friday's lunch.  Upon learning this information, I immediately spoke with the Washington 
County Department of Health.  The representative from the health department was not 
of any initial concerns with delivering and consuming the meals that were prepared for 
today. However, out of an abundance of caution, we have elected not to serve 
these meals.  In an effort to continue to provide meals, I have coordinated with the 
Granville Central School District and the Whitehall Central School District, and they 
have graciously offered to supply the district with lunches for today while we await 
further information. 
 
Due to the coordination the meal deliveries may occur a little later than normal.  I 
appreciate your continued support of the district and your understanding and flexibility 
with this morning's announcement. 
 


